
Parent Workshop 
Aimed at parents of children in primary school  

 

 

 

Understanding Your Child’s 

Behaviour 

Tuesday 30th January 9:00am-10:30am 

Are you currently experiencing difficulties with your 

child at home? Would you like to come and meet 

with other parents and carers and learn about ways 

to enjoy your time more with your child? 

You are invited to a workshop about understanding 

and communicating with your child. It will help you 

consider factors which influence behaviour. We also 

discuss techniques that you can use at home for 

behaviours that you feel are difficult to manage. 

This workshop will be held at Staplehurst School. If 

you have any questions please speak to a member 

of staff. 

                

We look forward to meeting you 


